
May 15, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Knoxville Garden Club is in the process of allocating funds for the 2025-2026 club year 
to community projects. If your organization has a project that is compatible with its 
mission, please complete the Grant Request Form with a detailed explanation of the 
project and the amount of funds requested. This form is available on the website, 
knoxvillegardenclub.org, under “Community” and then “Grantees.”  The club’s mission is 
located on the website as well. 

The deadline for submitting this request is June 30, 2025. Please send the completed 
proposal to the following address: 

The Knoxville Garden Club 
Attn: Malinda C. Little 
P.O. Box 10992 
Knoxville, TN 37939-0992 
 
If you have questions regarding the Grant Request Form, please contact me at 
fordlittle@mac.com or at 865.679.0465. The Knoxville Garden Club, a member of the 
Garden Club of America, appreciates your efforts for the Knoxville community.  

 

Kind regards, 

Malinda Carlen Little 

President, The Knoxville Garden Cub 
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